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Bid approved for Doniphan Co law enforcement center project
(KNZA)--A project at the Doniphan County Law Enforcement Center moves

forward.

According to the unofficial meeting minutes, the Doniphan County Commission
voted Tuesday to accept the low bid received from Lee Grover Construction, of
St. Joseph, for the relocation of the hot water heating system in the amount of
$217,986.

The Commission took the action on the recommendation of consulting engineers
Lankford, Fendler and Associates, of Overland Park. It was among three bids
opened last week.

The project entails removal and replacement of the existing hot water heating
system from the main floor of the building to the basement level.

In other business, the commission voted to enter into an agreement with the
Kansas Department of Transportation for the replacement of a bridge on 195th
Road about two miles east of Troy.

KDOT accepted a low bid from B &B Bridge Company, of St. Paul, Kansas, for
the project in the amount of $820,203.

Federal funding through KDOT's Off-System Bridge Replacement Program will

pay for 80 percent of the project costs. The county will be responsible for 20
percent of the total project costs--including engineering--or $180,445.
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